
From: Ray, Alan [Alan.Ray@baysidetrains.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 3 August 2001 11:33 AM
To: 'ecita.sen@aph.gov.au'
Subject: Senate Inquiry

Importance: Low

This to express my opinion that the Present ABC Board & Managing Director do not have
the confidence of myself & the general public & should resign immediately.

I would urge that a system be introduced to ensures that members of the ABC Board are
appointed on the basis of merit & commitment to independent & comprehensive national
public broadcasting, not allegiance to the government of the day.

Thank You

Allan Ray
Unit 34, 174 Victoria Street
Brunswick, Vic 3056




